

An inclusive, community school in the heart of Midsomer Norton.

High Street Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2DR

Telephone: 01761412289

Email: <a href="mailto:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk">office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk</a></a><br/>Website: <a href="mailto:www.midsomernortonprimary.com">www.midsomernortonprimary.co.uk</a><br/>

Head of School: Ms Sarah Biss

Executive Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell

 ${\bf `Part\ of\ the\ Midsomer\ Norton\ Schools\ Partnership'}$ 

19th September 2024

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Planning has begun for a Year 6 trip to Osmington Bay PGL activity centre for September 2025.

Although the activity centre cost is fixed, we cannot yet obtain costings for travel to and from the centre, so the following overall cost is an estimate, based on current predictions.

The week, including all food, travel, accommodation and adventure activities, will cost approximately £400- £500 per child.

We hope that by giving families as much notice as possible, this residential trip will be affordable, and we know that the experience will be one the children will treasure and remember for the rest of their lives.

I would like to invite you to an information meeting for parents on Thursday 17th October at 3.30pm in the School Hall at which I can provide further details and answer questions.

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support

**Eleanor Cook**